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October 20, 2015 

Minutes of the September  Meeting 

By Secretary Joyce Shierlow 

 

                      

             

 At 7 PM on Sept. 15, 2015, John Anderson, 
President of the Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies called the 
regular monthly meeting to order.   There were 
23 members and no guests present.  

 WELLNESS  REPORTER Cynthia Hadorn was 
not present, but Steve Hadorn said that there 
were no illnesses to report.   

 MEMBERSHIP chairperson, Carolyn Spillers 
said there were no new members to report.  

 John asked if there were any additions or cor-
rections to the MINUTES of the August meeting 
as printed in the BAND CHATTER.  There were 
none so Bob Ross made a motion to accept the 
minutes as written and George Brunner second-
ed the motion.  Motion carried.  

 Treasurer Jan Donnell gave the Treasurer�¶s 
report and stated that the club is solvent  as of 
August 31, 2015.  George Brunner made a mo-
tion to accept the statement as given and Robert 
Norberg seconded the motion.  Motion carried..  
Jan also stated that beginning Oct. 15, 2015 she 
will be accepting your annual dues of $15 .  Na-
tional dues will also be due on that date.  Each 
member family is responsible for paying their Na-
tional dues of $40.00 by sending it to MTFCA. 

  

 SHOW & TELL: Since Bill Stevens was the on-
ly person bringing an item to show and tell about, 
he won the prize for best.  He brought a tin of 
valve stems.  

 New club shirts were again discussed and Tom 
Romberg and J.C. Carter will be getting prices 
etc.  Joyce Shierlow still has a few of the old  

 

 

 

style available and will bring them next meeting.  

 CALENDAR: Sept. 30-Oct. 3, 2015 is the annu-
al T Party in Uvalde, Texas.  Several of our 
members are planning to attend.  Next year it will 
be held in Stephenville, Texas. 

  Oct. 20
th
 is the monthly meeting Joe Pinnelli 

will give the program and Tom Romberg will pro-
vide REFRESHMENTS.  

  Nov. 7
th
 is the annual KINGSBURY FLY-IN 

and Joe Pinnelli will lead the tour group.  The 
San Antonio club will be joining us this year. 

  December 5
th
  is the annual CHRISTMAS 

PARTY and Denise and Jeff Treadwell are the 
hosts for the party.  It will be held at the TEXAS 
LAND AND CATTLE on South Mo-Pac from 
11:30 until 2 PM..  Cost of the meal is $15.99 per 
person.  The Board will meet to discuss how 
much the club will pay.  

 The nominating committee has been chosen 
and choices for candidates will be given at next 
month�¶s meeting.  

 REFRESHMENTS were brought by Bob & Ka-
ren Ross.  

50/50 DRAWING was won by John Anderson.   

  

 The PROGRAM was a talk and video of TOW-
ING,PART II given by Vic Donnell. 

  

 The meeting adjourned at 8:55 PM. 


